
From: Sue Morrison <suemorrison@metrocast.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 2:03 PM 
To: Barbara Irvine <birvine@barrington.nh.gov> 
Subject: Thibodeau plan review 
 
 
[EXTERNAL] 
  
Hi Barbara 
  
With the new plans our original concerns remain. 
  
Our water supply/system. 
Number of homes for the size of the lot. 
Effect on the Wetland. 
Illumination. 
  
Other questions as well. 
  
(I had sent a letter during the first time around.) 
  
Thank you 
Sue Morrison 
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